Bath Business Association Special Meeting

May 6, 2025

The special meeting was held a few minutes before the regular meeting of May 6, 2025 at which Todd Guilliam made a presentation on Retirement Strategies for Small Business Owners.

Attendees: Bill Snow, Marc Braun, Mike Ackerman, Todd Guilliam, Tom Clark, Nicky Masters, John Shulan, Kathy Sidaway, Kelley Brubaker, Jim Warzlow, James McClellan, Dave Sinar, Barb Baley

The following motion was made by Bill Snow, seconded by Marc Braun, and approved unanimously by the members noted above who were in attendance.

"I move that the revised Articles of Association be formally adopted, following the conclusion of an extended and comprehensive review process. This process commenced with an initial focus group, proceeded through a detailed examination and drafting of proposed amendments by an appointed committee, underwent subsequent review and endorsement by the Executive Board, and was presented to the general membership on multiple occasions for comment and transparency. The revised Articles now reflect the collective input and due diligence of all parties involved.

I would like to extend my gratitude to the Focus Committee, the Review Committee, and the Executive Board for the thoughtful input during the review of the revised Articles of Association. Your careful attention to detail and constructive feedback have been invaluable in refining the document and ensuring its accuracy and alignment with our organizational goals.

I have maintained a long-standing association with the Bath Business Association, having served in a variety of capacities over the years. Throughout this time, I have been privileged to contribute to the organization's mission through leadership, committee participation, and support of key initiatives aimed at promoting local business and fostering community engagement. I believe that the resulting changes will strengthen the group and carry us forward."